
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the NEPA 

Comment Period. I have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans since they first came into 

our state, in large part because some of the proposed project will take place on public land. The 

more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities. The Stibnite 

Gold Project could help us restore an abandoned mine site. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is important to Idaho, our national security and clean energy future. 

Regulators have been reviewing the project for the past 6 years. This time has allowed the project to 

improve and, now, I encourage you to permit the project as quickly as possible. 

Charles Alcorn 


